
 
Celebration School 

School Advisory Council Minutes 
March 20th, 2023 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
A meeting of the Celebration K-8 School Advisory Council was held in the Great Hall. Carl Fiore called 
the meeting to order at 5:15 P.M.  Andrea Bracco recorded the minutes for this meeting. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Members: Carl Fiore, Tania Filak, Tracey Perrault, Andrea Bracco, 

Teia Hooper, Christy Flanagan-Feddon, Debi Wisneski, Tracey Perrault,  
Andrea Baker, Thomas Bracco, Nassar Aboulela, Gary Weeden 
 

Attendees: Taylor Vanduyn, Greg Filak, Deborah Jones, Rose Pollzie 
 

MINUTES – Carl Fiore 
 Tania Filak motioned to approve the minutes of the February meeting. Christy Flanagan-Feddon 

seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
SAFTEY REPORT and PRINCIPAL’S REPORT – Mr. Weeden and Dr. Rose Pollzie 

 New principal Mr. Weeden introduced himself 
 Budget allocation is coming for next year, including staffing model 
 Mr. Weeden plans to spend 50% of his time on instruction, still has some duties at Narcoosee 
 Congratulated band and girls basketball, also elementary fitness test 
 Discussed how to best communicate school events, Remind, FB, school calendar on website 
 Upcoming Jazz event with the high school 
 Discussed teacher intention forms for next year 
 Discussed monthly health lessons for middle schools and what is done with the data and surveys, 

hot to locate curriculum. 
 Reviewed the Panorama survey, what questions are asked and how the data is used with SIP 
 There is also a staff survey given in November. 
 Parent climate survey is also given in the Winter. 
 Question regarding track budget, came in underbudget and can we use the balance for school 

improvements (playground, school grounds), Mr. Weedon will follow up with the county 
 Student number 1706 as of January, can use capital improvements for overcrowding issues? 

 
TREASURER’S REPORT – Teia Hooper 

 194.85 small account and 18,698.95 large account 



 
FUNDS REQUESTS 

 Discussed bowling equipment funding request with Dr. Straker (oversees SAC) and he approved 
SAC funds for gym equipment under the school culture portion of the SIP, per SAC vote (SAC 
approved at the previous meeting). The equipment will stay within the school 

 As per our previous meeting, if it was determined that SAC funds could be used on the request 
the vote from the last meeting that was passed would stand.  
 

OPEN FORUM 
 Nassar Aboulela had questions regarding the items at the PBIS Pride Store, he was upset that his 

daughter purchased nail polish.  He felt it was an age-inappropriate item.  He was encouraged to 
reach out to Ms. Martino with questions.  

 Andrea Baker asked a question regarding re-registering students, Mr. Weedon will follow 
 Questions regarding attendance letter, many parents received an attendance letter in error 
 Questions regarding rezoning for Island Village El., only 20 current Celebration K-8 students 

will attend the new school 
 Questions regarding elementary vs middle school enrollment numbers, about equal right now 

 
NEXT MEETING DATE & TIME 

The next meeting will be held on April 17th at 5:15pm in the Great Hall. 
 
MEETING ADJOURNMENT 

 Tania Filak motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:02 PM.  Tracey Perrault seconded the motion.  
Motion carried unanimously. 

 
Submitted by, 
Carl Fiore 
Chairperson 
Approval Date: 

 


